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I fully support Cooke Aquaculture's efforts to grow sterile triploid rainbow trout in the existing net
pens, these sites have been in the Puget Sound and have provided local jobs and a healthy
sustainable protein for over 40 years.
In fact these are the exact same fish that were farmed in these same waters in the late 80's and
early 90's without issue, so why are folks acting like this is something new suddenly?


